
Quail Brush Project  
Judi Ravetti [judi.ravetti@yahoo.com]  

Greetings, 
As a 25 year resident and homeowner in the City of San Diego, I wholeheartedly oppose 
the Quail Brush Generator Project. 
 
Is it too much to ask they consider sites already zoned industrial, not currently open space? 
Any complex at the sites will disrupt the watershed, be incredibly unsightly with eleven 100 
foot smokestacks, spew tons of toxins near residential areas and a high school. 
We need energy, however this project does nothing to promote sustainable solutions. 
 
My property fronts Mission Trails Regional Park - I moved here for the open space. 
Please listen to those opposed.  This is not a solution to the energy issues. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Judith L. Ravetti 
7432 Rainswept land 
San Diego, Ca  92119 
619-461-4005 
 

Sent: Sunday, May 20, 2012 6:15 PM 

    

Page 1 of 1Quail Brush Project

5/21/2012https://mail.ces.ca.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAAA8wz2XgMkKTJckHM...

 DATE
 RECD.

DOCKET
11-AFC-3

MAY 20 2012

MAY 21 2012


